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           14th October 2022 
Dear Parent,  

A HUGE THANK YOU for your extremely generous Harvest donations. The Foodbank, Chester Aid to the 

Homeless and the residents around the village will be blown away by your compassion! Thank you Miss 

Doak and her helpers for a heart-warming Harvest Collective Worship! You have all made me super proud! 

   

From Super Potato in Reception, African music in Year 2 and jiving to The Twist in Year 5… Guilden Sutton 

has had another busy week! 

CONGRATULATIONS to Mrs. Sconce who has worked at Guilden Sutton for 

30 years! See is an asset to our school and has been an integral part of the 

start of so many children’s primary school journey! Thank you for going 

above and beyond in everything that you do – your wise words, passion and 

expertise are invaluable!  

THANK YOU! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to Charlotte Williams (Imogen in Year 4’s mum) for successfully being voted in as 

Parent Governor. 

Don’t forget you can use the school Facebook page to see what goes on in school on a daily/weekly basis. 

This can be found at the bottom of the school website, under the Live School Calendar, which is constantly 

updated. 

Mrs. Lloyd will be (sporadically) out of the office next week, so please bear with us.  

Attendance continues to be above national average (95%), so thank you to everyone for making this a 

priority!  

Absence requests will only be authorised if the circumstances are deemed exceptional. 
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I have attached some information and support about sleep for your information. 

School Spider will automatically close at 8.30am each morning for that school day. Please continue to pre-

book hot dinners so that we can support Ms Rees & Mrs Frodsham in the kitchen, reduce waste and 

ensure that everyone receives their preferred choice. If you are unsure how to book, please call the school 

office and we can guide you through the process. Please include your child/children when choosing dinners 

whenever possible so they know what they are having to eat.  

The people of the Ukraine continue to be in our thoughts and prayers as we welcome those 

families who have found a safe home in Guilden Sutton Village. 90+ families have recently 

found refuge at Overleigh St Mary’s Primary School and they are in desperate need of baby 

and toddler clothes, shoes, wellies, buggies etc. If you have anything that would help, please 

drop them off at reception and I will take them over before we finish for half term. 
 

Please look out for the ‘Children in Distress’ shoebox appeal leaflet in your child/s school bag. 
 

Please click on the link to visit St John’s Church website. 
 

Save the Date: 
As parents and grandparents will now have the opportunity to visit classrooms more regularly during ‘Call 
in…’ sessions, visiting your child’s classroom after prayers will no longer happen.  
 

Sunday 16th October Messy Harvest – Please see the attached flyer.  

Monday 17th – Friday 21st 
October 

Our Annual Health Week – Please see attacehd timetable. 

Wednesday 19th October 
Thursday 20th October 

Parents’ Evening – Will be held in school. Please log in to School 
Spider to book your slot. 

Thursday 20th October 
9:10am 

Year 1 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for 
Collective Worship with Heather Carty. If you would 
like to bring along any donations for the Foodbank, 
they will be greatly received. 

 

PLEASE! PLEASE! PLEASE! Continue to be mindful at drop off and pick up times as we need to keep our 

children safe! I have had several emails this week raising concerns about ‘near misses’ and neighbours 

voicing their frustration at not being able to park outside their house or on their drive. Many thanks in 

advance! 

I will hopefully see some of you at school for Messy Harvest on Sunday! 

Have a great weekend, 

Theresa Rainford  
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